
9/18/2023

4th Quarter Price Increase

Valued Customer,

Effective November 1st, 2023 we will be adjusting the monthly service charge by ten percent to
stay on track with inflation. As always, if you feel pricing is unfair we’d love to hear from you.

Regards,

Michael Butler
Sierra Water Utility, LLC.
530.680.7079
Sierrawaterutility@gmail.com

**** Rates subject to change annually based off of the CPI inflation calculator available on the official
website for the U.S. Bureau of Labor and Statistics.

https://www.bls.gov/data/inflation_calculator.htm
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